
FISHING CREEK TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 

3188 STATE ROUTE 487, ORANGEVILLE, PA 17859 

Phone: 570/683-5900 Fax: 570/683-5048 

e-mail:  fishingcreektwpb@frontiernet.net 

 

Minutes of February 2, 2016 Regular Meeting 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6 PM by Chairman J. Challingsworth.    

 

The January meeting minutes were reviewed.   J. Kline made motion to approve, seconded by E. 

Bogert.   Motion carried. 

 

The financials were reviewed.  J. Kline made motion to approve, seconded by E. Bogert.  Motion 

carried.   

 

Reports: 

 

Road Foreman: 

-Quotes solicited for 30-40 new road signs from Bradco, Chemung, Big House, Econo Signs.  

Signs mandated by State to be in place by 2018. 

-Casterline Diesel stated the CAT loader will be repaired in approximately one to two weeks. 

-Snow plowing; mowing berms; cold patching; shop work.   

-Randall Laubach welding snowplow on #550 

-J. Kline and E. Bogert will attend Dirt & Gravel Certification Training on March 29 & 30 

 

SEO:  
-Jim Spangenberg, Asbury Rd - 3 Probes & 2 Percs  
-Jack Hauck, Bendertown Rd - 3 Probes & 2 Percs  
-John Harrold, Rt 487 - 2 Probes & 1 Perc  
-SEO will not do any further work until spring. 
 

Pre-Construction Permits:  
-B160101 - Jason McKenna, Three Springs Rd, Stillwater - New Home  
-B160102 - Kathleen Mertz, Winding Road, Jonestown - Remodel  

 

Old Business: 

-None 

 

New Business: 

-PEMA requested Township to submit costs incurred during snow storm on Jan 23 & 24.  Total 

costs to Township approximately $4250.   

 

Correspondence: 

-None. 

 

 



Recognition of Guests/For the Good of the Township: 

-Resident Blakeney questioned the Tar & Chip process and asked if Township will be hot tarring 

seams.  J. Kline stated the bid was not out yet, but Township would be doing work in Spring. 

-Resident Stackhouse reported tires have been dumped on Sleepy Hollow Road. 

 

There being no further business for consideration, J. Kline made motion to adjourn, seconded by 

E. Bogert.  Motion carried.  Meeting was adjourned at 6:20 PM. 

 

An Executive Meeting was held immediately following adjournment of regular meeting to 

discuss a personnel matter. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Coralee Kindt 

Secretary/Treasurer 
 

 


